

Oifig Cheannasaí na Caipiteal agus nEastát

Sir Patrick Duns, Sráid na Canálach Móire, Íochtarac, BÁC 2 Teil: 01-6424747

Office of Head of Capital & Estates

Sir Patrick Duns, Lower Grand Canal St., Dublin 2 Tel: 01-6424747

Mr David Cullinane, TD, Dail Eireann, Leinster House, Kildare Street Dublin 2

27th October 2021

PQ 49461/21 * To ask the Minister for Health the number of acute inpatient beds which received direct capital funding to be opened in 2021 or 2022 as part of Budget 2021 to be opened in new space; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -David Cullinane

Dear Deputy Cullinane,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

Based on a quarter three review of the progress of capital projects outlined the HSE's National Service Plan 2021 it is anticipated that 154 acute hospital beds will complete in 2021 of which 125 are inpatient beds.

The HSE's National Service Plan for 2022 is currently being prepared and it will provide details of the number of acute beds associated with capital projects proposed to complete in 2022.

Yours sincerely,

Jim Curran

National Director, Capital & Estates